
From: E A Boston  
Sent: 04 March 2021 13:55 
To: Planning  
Subject:  Tree in conservation area 
 
To: Tree & Landscape Officer 
 
This eucalyptus tree in the back garden of 44 Raglan Street NW5 3DA is within the Inkerman Road 
conservation area. Its companion blew over 4-5 years ago and there are fears that this tree is unsafe 
and may do the same in high wind. Is planning permission needed before removal? 

 


